Wireless Testing Subcommittee
March 31, 2005 Conference Call
Final Minutes

Attendees:
	Name
	Company

	Joe Cudo
	Alltel

	Alisa Morales
	Bluegrass Cellular

	Tami Burba
	Bluegrass Cellular

	Michelle Gwaltney
	Cingular

	Adele Johnston
	Cingular

	Jean Anthony
	Evolving Systems

	Leah Blount
	Midwest Wireless

	Missy Roiger
	Midwest Wireless

	Mubeen Saifullah
	NeuStar

	Lavinia Rotaru
	Nextel

	Craig Bartell
	Sprint

	Mindy Bugg
	Sprint

	Michael Barnett
	Syniverse

	Darren Paffenroth
	Syniverse

	Amal AbouGabal
	Syniverse

	Roseann Sledd
	T-Mobile

	Mark Kacprowicz
	US Cellular

	Chris Elijah
	VeriSign

	Deb Tucker
	Verizon Wireless




· February Conference Call minutes were accepted as published.

· Action Item from January – Will any providers be supporting both WICIS 2.1.0 and 3.0.0 in there test labs in advance of going into production so that testing can be done early? – Some limited information was shared.  

New Action Item:  Service Providers are requested to check and see what environments they will have available and when so that the information can be shared on the next call and we can start working on a preliminary testing schedule for those carriers who wish to participate.

· General Testing Discussion
The following information about testing in general was shared:

NeuStar indicated that prior to launch they can provide their customers both environments for gateway testing 

Verizon Wireless indicated that they will have a 2.1.0 environment available until mid-June.  In mid-June they will be moving to 3.0.0 and will no longer have their 2.1.0 environment available

VeriSign indicated that they will have their 3.0.0 environment available for vendor-to-vendor testing in July and inter-carrier testing in August.  They will still have available a 2.1.0. testing environment in May to assist anyone who wants to do 3.0.0 to 2.1.0 testing

Syniverse indicated that they will still have a 3.0.0 system available for vendor-to-vendor testing on May 10th but are still looking at getting resources scheduled to support it.  They also indicated that they will want to do some 2.1.0 to 2.1.0 testing prior to going into 3.0.0 testing.  For CORBA users there will be a need for an IOR file exchange.  Carriers wishing to test will need to submit a ticket to Syniverse, along with their test cases.  More information on this will follow in upcoming Syniverse user meetings. 

T-Mobile will want to do simple connectivity testing with other carriers on July 17 following the upgrade at Syniverse.

Corrections and additions to the minutes should be e-mailed to Roseann.Sledd@T-Mobile.com and/or janthony@evolving.com. 

Next Conference Call:
	Date & Time:		Wednesday, April 20, 2005, 4:00PM – 5:00PM EST
Bridge #:		866-846-6192
PIN:			5599046
